
New Member Recognition 

Danielle Jackson 

Danielle has been a CACEE member for less then a year and has already been significantly 

involved in the association. Within 3 days of being in her current role as Employer Development 

Coordinator, Danielle attended her first CACEE conference and took advantage of all the 

networking opportunities she possibly could. Within weeks of the conference she was sitting on 

two CACEE committees (Communications and Diversity) and become heavily involved in the 

2014 National Conference planning, sitting on the sub-committees for social and the raffle, and 

providing overall support to the National Conference Steering Committee. Danielle has 

expressed on several occasions her desire to continue and expand her involvement in CACEE. 

 


